Amendments/Additional Information

Amended layout of buildings/outside areas	
Additional background information	
Amended design	
Revised access arrangements	
Change of description of proposed development	
Change in site boundaries	
Other (as specified below)	

Dawn Paton

From:

Cheryl Ward

Sent:

21 November 2016 13:02

To:

Planning

Subject:

FW: 15A Main Road, Aislaby - NYM/2016/0692/FL

Attachments:

16016-30-000_Rev A.pdf

Please book in for current app.

From: Ian Hazard

Sent: 21 November 2016 12:52

To: Cheryl Ward

Subject: Re: 15A Main Road, Aislaby - NYM/2016/0692/FL

Dear Mrs Ward,

Further to our conversation on the 7th of November and your email this morning, please find attached a copy of drawing 16016-30-000 Rev A, which has been revised to acknowledge the comments and recommendations made in your letter on the 7th of November.

Just to confirm, the key revisions are:

- Dormer to front of first floor extension omitted
- Existing clay roof tiles to side extension to be reinstated on new first floor extension roof, rather than using slate
- Height of sill to front, central dormer window aligned with the dormers to either side
- I have also indicated the intent to provide ramped wheelchair access to the front door. It is likely that the client's daughter will require ramped access to the property in the future and the design of the ramp will be developed further, following a successful planning application

Please let me know if you have any further comments to make in response to the revised drawing. If it would still be possible to process the application in line with the original determination date, it would be appreciated.

Kind regards

Ian

Ian Hazard BA (hons) Dip (arch)

High Straggleton Farm Sandsend Road Whitby North Yorkshire. YO21 3SR



90 Albemarle Road Southbank York. YO23 1HB

Registered with the Architects Registration Board

Important Information? This email is intended solely for the named recipient/s

If you are not one of the intended recipients, please notify the sender

immediately and destroy this email. Whilst all efforts are made to safeguard

Inbound and Outbound emails Ian Hazard Architects cannot guarantee

that attachments are virus-free.

note: if responding to this email ensure email attachment is under 5mb

On Mon, Nov 21, 2016 at 9:50 AM, Cheryl Ward < c.ward@northyorkmoors.org.uk > wrote:

Dear Mr Hazard

I was just after a quick progress update on this one, the application is due to be determined on Wednesday and wondered whether we are on track with any amendments as requested in my letter of 7 November 2016 or whether we might be looking at an extension to the time limit. The only thing is, with Christmas in the way and already having a significant amount of other apps due before this any revised date may unfortunately tip over into January.

Do let me know how you are getting on.

Many thanks

Cheryl Ward

Mrs Cheryl Ward Planning Officer

North York Moors National Park The Old Vicarage, Bondgate, Helmsley, York, YO62 5BP

T: 01439 772700 F: 01439 772711

E-mail: <u>planning@northyorkmoors.org.uk</u> www.northyorkmoors.org.uk

Normal working Mon - Thurs

